SERAMPORE COLLEGE
NOTICE

02.01.2024

It is hereby notified that

1.

1l

Interested students who want to participate in the

Creative Writing Competition to be held on

04.01.2024, as part of Students’ Week Activities, 2024,

are to submit their names to one of the following:

a. Prof. Pradipta Sau, Department of Journalism & Mass
Communications;

b. Mr. Amit Kumar Das, Head Clerk.

For the Quiz Competition to be held on 08.01.2024, as

part of Students’ Week Activities, 2024, each team is to

comprise of two students. Interested students who want

to participate in the said competition are to submit their

names team-wise to one of the following:

a. Prof. Ranjan Das, Department of Mathematics;

b. Mr. Amit Kumar Das, Head Clerk.
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